
THE OFFICE OF ATTORNEYS FOR CHILDREN 
APPELLATE DIVISION, THIRD DEPARTMENT 

in collaboration with 
THE OFFICE OF ATTORNEYS FOR CHILDREN 
APPELLATE DIVISION, FOURTH DEPARTMENT 

presents: 
A Continuing Legal Education Webinar Entitled: 

 

Understanding Special Immigrant Juvenile Status (SIJS) 
What the AFC Needs to Know 

Wednesday, November 29, 2023 
11:45 a.m. - 1:15 p.m. 

11:45 a.m.-12:00 p.m. (Noon) Opening Remarks 
John W. Kraigenow, Esq. 
Director, Office of Attorneys for Children Albany 
Cynthia L. Schrock, Esq. 
Deputy Director, Office of Attorneys for Children Albany 

 
12:00 p.m. - 1:15 p.m.                  Understanding Special Immigrant Juvenile Status (SJIS) 

What the AFC Needs to Know 
Mary Armistead, Esq. 
Managing Attorney of Detained Services 
Immigrant Children’s Program 
CWS Greensboro 
Greensboro, North Carolina 
Amanda Paladino, Esq. 
Staff Attorney 
The Legal Project Inc. Albany 

 
1:15 p.m. Conclusion 

 
The Appellate Division, Fourth Department has been certified by the New York State Continuing 
Legal Education Board as an Accredited Provider of continuing legal education in the State of 
New York from March 2, 2023 to March 1, 2026. Viewing of this webinar may be used to satisfy 
the Appellate Division's rules for continuing legal education (CLE) of attorneys for children. 
Additionally, this course has been approved in accordance with the requirements of the 
Continuing Legal Education Board, for a maximum of one credit hour which can be applied as 
follows: one (1.0) for the Diversity, Inclusion and Elimination of Bias category of credit, and one-
half (.5) credit hours toward the Skills category of credit. 
**************************************************************************************************** 
To register for the seminar, email ad4-lg-seminar@nycourts.gov the following format: 
Subject: Webinar 11/29/23 
Text: [your name] will attend the webinar on 11/29/23. 
Attendance at this webinar will be applied toward satisfying the AFC Program’s 5.5 hour biennial 
training requirement. 
Your registration email must be received on or before Wednesday, November 22, 2023. You 
are not considered registered for the webinar unless you receive a confirming email to that effect. 
You will receive a confirming email within 3 business days. If you have not received a confirming 
email after that time, please contact Sierra Boerman at slboerma@nycourts.gov. Please retain 
your confirming email as proof of registration. 


